

Center for Teaching Excellence

18 January 2023

Hyunwook Kim 1600 Park Circle #609 Columbia, SC, 29201

Subject: CTE Fall 2022 "Technology for Online Teaching and Learning" Short Course Certificate

Dear Hyunwook:

Congratulations on successfully completing the online "Technology for Online Teaching and Learning" short course offered through the Center for Teaching Excellence! This course, led by Dr. Gloria Washington (Instructional Designer), provided foundations and guidance for purposeful technology integration in online courses. Your participation throughout this learning experience was invaluable. You were one of six participants to complete all the requirements during Fall 2022. I am proud to award you with a certificate of completion.

The CTE is committed to inspiring excellence and innovation in teaching and look forward to working with you as you develop and teach high-quality online courses. Our team of instructional designers is here to support you.

Throughout the year, CTE offers programs, resources, and opportunities to all who teach at USC. Please visit our website at sc.edu/cte for more information on upcoming events and grant opportunities. Once again, I commend you for your successful completion of this course and for your commitment to excellence in teaching.

Sincerely,

G. Nathan Carnes

Interim Director, Center for Teaching Excellence



Center for Teaching Excellence

Certificate of Completion

Hereby Awarded To

Hyunwook Kim

For the Short Course for Faculty

Technology for Online Teaching and Learning

Awarded December 13, 2022

G. Nathan Carnes, Interim Director

Gloria Washington, Instructional Designer